From: Powe, Sabrina R. <Sabrina.Powe@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 6:32 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel for Officer 
 

Hello Mr. Berlin 
 

A member of the Unit traveled to a destination designated by the FBI.   Member traveled from 03 Mar -05 Mar 17 as well as 08 Mar – 12 Mar 17.   Member did not receive any direct reimbursement for travels.   Should you  require any further information,

I can be reached by email or 312 746 7901

 

Thank You

